[bookmark: _GoBack]Legal Advertisement

[bookmark: _DV_M7]The Mississippi State Port Authority at Gulfport (MSPA) is seeking proposals for designation as the Port Authority’s Investment Advisory Services Provider.  All inquiries, including the Request for Proposals referenced herein, shall be in writing and directed to Deborah Wood, Chief Financial Officer, 2510 14th Street, Suite 1450, Gulfport, Mississippi, 39501 or via email dwood@shipmspa.com .  Upon written request for consideration of your firm, a Request for Proposal and Qualifications packet will be forwarded that will provide additional information required.   All proposals must be received by 3:00 PM Central Time April 16, 2018.



____________________________
Jonathan Daniels
Executive Director & CEO




